

Church Road, Lydney Gloucestershire, GL15 5DZ T: 01594 843202 E: info@thedeanacademy.org www.thedeanacademy.org

Richard Brand: Headteacher

4th September 2023

TO THE PARENTS/CARERS OF PRIMARY SCHOOL PUPILS

Dear Parent/Carer

OPEN EVENING AND OPEN MORNING TOURS

We are delighted to be able to welcome parents/carers to come and view the school over the coming weeks and encourage you to come and see for yourselves the great opportunities at The Dean Academy.

The Dean Academy is holding our Open Evening on Thursday 14th September 2023 for prospective parents and their children. Our Open Evening will run from 6.00 p.m. until 8.00 p.m. This event is a great way to see the full range of opportunities on offer, our wonderful facilities and to hear our excellent students to talk about their experiences.

In addition, we will be running tours throughout September. This is the best way to get a feel for the school in action. To book onto one of our Open Morning Tours please also visit www.thedeanacademy.org and use the booking form to request a tour. You will then be contacted by Theresa Whatley, Head's PA via email to confirm the date and time of your tour.

Places are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment.

Finally, we are pleased to see more and more students joining us from beyond our normal catchment. Ask us at Open Evening about transport options which serve the Woolaston area and which current Year 7s are using to travel to our school.

This is an important time for you and your child, and I very much hope you will join us at one of our open events to see our wonderful school, and what we can offer your child.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Richard Brand Headteacher

RJB/TW - Open Day2023-woolaston-040923

